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27th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

The Buckingham School is proud to present – Frozen JR 
 
Do you want to build a snowman?! You’ll love this fanciful and heart-warming stage adaptation of the top-
grossing animated film of all time! Join Anna, Elsa and all of your favourite characters, as they embark on 
an epic, ice-filled journey of self-discovery, camaraderie and the real meaning of true love.  
 
We have opportunities for you to see this wonderful show, on the evenings of Monday 11th December, 
Tuesday 12th December, Wednesday 13th December and Thursday 14th December. 
 
To book your tickets, please go to www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-buckingham-school, where you will be able 
to book and pay for your tickets and your interval refreshments to assist the team in keeping you hydrated 
in the interval. 
 
You will be able to pay using credit/debit cards and select available seating.  A booking fee of 7% is added 
to each booking online and there is an additional fee if you choose to use their telephone booking system.  
Each ticket is £8 per adult and we have a concession ticket of £5 for those still in primary school or over 
65 years in age. 
 
There is one designated wheelchair space for each performance; please only book these for wheelchair 
users.  Children under 4 years of age may sit on laps free of charge and no ticket is required. 
 
If you experience any booking difficulties please contact Mrs C Brearley via email,  
cbrearley@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
The show begins at 6:30pm and doors will open at 6pm for you to have your ticket scanned and find your 
seat.  The e-tickets will be sent to your email address; please check your spam/junk mail folder if it hasn’t 
arrived. You will need this e-ticket to gain entry on the evening. 
 
We hope you enjoy the show.  Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms R Curness 
Curriculum Leader - Performing Arts 
rcurness@buckinghamschool.org 
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